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My name is Luiza I went to Lowerhouse Primary School. I enjoyed it but high school is 

amazing! Transition day was brilliant because I got to meet new people and teachers whilst I 

was still at primary school. All the teachers here are so nice!  

 

The lessons on transition day were really fun and exciting. Trust me, you guys will love it! 

Transition day helped me get to know people and teachers and made me feel much more 

confident to come here in September.  

 

There are some differences when you come to high school such as Shuttleworth’s  one way 

system! It was a bit hard at first but soon enough I got used to it and now it’s natural and I feel 

like I’ve been here forever. 

 

Student leadership is really important at Shuttleworth and the prefects are all approachable. 

They will stay with you on transition day and for the first two days in September. They were 

nice and they helped us with our work and to settle in. 

 

I was a bit nervous about having homework for different lessons but we have an app and also 

planners to make sure we are organised. Homework won’t be easy, but it really helps you to 

learn. You can go to the library to complete homework at break, lunch or after school and 

there will be staff who can help.  

 

My favourite lesson is PE because I am sporty. I also love art and maths. Maths is really 

interesting and I feel like I’m learning a lot. 

 

This evening please explore our school. All of our Year 7 ambassadors are here if you would 

like a guided tour! Any of the students will be happy to help you and answer any questions 

you may have.  

 

Thank you for listening and enjoy our open evening!  

 


